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Increasing literacy by increasing access to books and information 

    

 

 

Emerson City Hall    Allatoona Resource Center 
March 10 (11 a.m. – 3 p.m.)  March 17 (10 a.m. – 2 p.m.) 
April 14 (11 a.m. – 3 p.m.)  April 21 (10 a.m. – 2 p.m.) 
May 12 (10 a.m. – 2 p.m.)  May 19 (10 a.m. – 2 p.m.) 

How it works: 1. Get a Bookmobile library card. All we need is your name and 
age.  2. Check out up to three books. 3. Bring books back the next month. There are 
never any fines or fees! 

Recent featured 
giveaways:  
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We are beginning to see and hear the benefits of the Bookmobile program in the families that 
we serve.  Recently, a parent shared with us that he’s seen a change in his son since first 
visiting the Bookmobile in October: 

Farm to Table Dinner for Bartow Literacy 
We are excited about our very first fundraiser! The Farm to Table Dinner for literacy 

will be held on April 28 at Holt Land and Cattle Co. For more details, please visit 

http://farmtable.readingtogoplaces.org/ 
 

National Poetry Month 
Featured in the Bookmobile in April:          

 
April’s feature giveaway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the 
businesses sponsoring 
our April fundraiser! 

 
Presenting Sponsor: 

 
 

Scholastic Sponsors: 

 

 

 
Tompkins  

Surveying & Mapping 

 

 

 

 

 

“We’ve actually seen his reading comprehension improve since he started 
coming to the Bookmobile. Before we came here for the first time, he was all 
about tv and video games. Not interested in books. Now he reads all the 
time. Can’t get enough. He’ll read the book, then we’ll watch the movie 
together, and he’ll tell us the differences between the book and the movie.” 



 

 

If you are interested in VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES or partnering with the 
Bookmobile in other ways, please contact us at readingtogoplaces@gmail.com. 
If you have a business and would like to invest in our program, we would love to 
discuss sponsorship opportunities with you. 

Thank you for your interest in the Bookmobile – Reading to go 
places! We appreciate your support!

Thank you to our 2018 
annual business 

sponsors! 
 

 

 

 
 

And thank you to our 
community partners! 

 

 

 

 

 

For more than 100 years, 
bookmobiles have 
provided access to books 
and technologies for rural 
areas and other hard-to-
reach populations. We are 
proud to be part of this 
century-old tradition! 


